

RICHARD M. NIXON 20 BROAD STREET NEW YORK, NEW YORK

October 11, 1966

Dear Walter:

I can imagine that you and your Dodger colleagues are pretty depressed about the outcome of the Series.

As one who has had some experience in both winning and losing, I just wanted to say that the Dodgers have very much to be proud of. After all, you have been on the winning side far more often than on the losing side and this at least is some consolation. I have written a note to Willie Davis, a copy of which I am enclosing for your files. Since I do not know his address, I would appreciate it if you would see that it is delivered to him.

I hope to see you at the Grove next Summer.

With best personal regards,

Sincerely,

Mr. Walter O'Malley Los Angeles Dodgers Los Angeles, California